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June 7, 2019

City of Nanaimo
455 Wallace Street
Nanaimo, BC V9R 5J6

Re: Regional District of Nanaimo Offer to Partner in Hosting the 2020 Association of
Vancouver Island and Coastal Communities Convention

Dear Mayor Leonard Krog:

The Regional District of Nanaimo Board, at its Regular Meeting held May 28, 2019, passed a
motion that the Regional District of Nanaimo write to the City of Nanaimo offering to partner in
hosting the 2020 Association of Vancouver Island and Coastal Communities (AVICC) Convention.

The Regional District of Nanaimo would be pleased to partner with the City of Nanaimo in hosting
the 2020 Association of Vancouver Island and Coastal Communities Convention, and the
opportunity to jointly welcome coastal communities to the City of Nanaimo and our Region.

Sincerely,

r3Z^\V«e—
lan Thorpe, Chair

Regional District of Nanaimo

6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo, BC V9T6N2 www.rdn.bc.ca


